
From: Tiffany Patton-Burnside <Tiffany.Patton-Burnside@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Saturday, June 10, 2023 5:49 PM 
To: Tiffany Patton-Burnside <Tiffany.Patton-Burnside@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Conference Notification  
  
Good afternoon Steve, 
 
I have returned from attending the The Future of Alternative First Response: Building Sustainable and 
Scalable Programs Conference in Washington, DC on June 1st and 2nd. I was invited to attend the 
conference in an official capacity as a CDPH Program Director. The sponsored organizations, 
Georgetown Law and the Policing Project covered my travel costs, hotel and conference registration. 
They also have us a cloth bag a water bottle and a rubber cell phone pocket. If you have any questions, 
feel free to call 
Best 
 
 
Best, 
 
 

Tiffany Patton-Burnside, LCSW 
Sr. Director of Crisis Services 
Chicago Department of Public Health 
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